
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Deacon Jason Doher 
 

Deacon Jason Doher is shown at a reception after his 
ordination to the Deaconate May 27th, 2016.  
Congratulations to Brother Knight Deacon Jason and to 
his parents, Brother Knight Sid and Mary Doher.   
 

Please continue your prayers and support for Deacon Jason. 
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Knights News 
Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 
ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

You can find this at:     www.stpatricklincoln.com/KC-Newsletters 
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GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 

Brother Knights, 
 

 Recently we were discussing what was on the Council’s Knight’s computer.  It was 
suggested that I could take a file from last year or previous year and use it again.  The 
power of suggestion is somewhat forceful and I have looked at those files.  What I see is 
that the council is consistent in our day to day activities and calendars from year to year.  
Now I could fill up a lot of space listing what could be classified as out of the ordinary or 
inconsistent but that is the work of the officers to keep the members interested and keep the 
council activities in line with its core principles.  Our activities, which are noted elsewhere 
in the newsletters by way of the calendar of activities, are to be in line with our core 
principles of Charity, Unity, Fraternity and Patriotism.  You would agree wouldn’t you? 
 

We have two items on our list to accomplish in the next couple of weeks.  The first is to 
have some more men see our Council as a benefit to themselves and their family by taking 
Formation Degree and joining our council.  The other is to have the members current on 
their membership dues requirement.   You can help with the recruiting and we will be at 
the computer, printing dues update cards to put in the mail. 
Our parish and Council have, in the past years been very visible at the Calvary Memorial 
Day Remembrance Mass.  So please make time for you and your family to make your first 
time to attend or, in being consistent, your yearly attendance. 
 

The Council provided a barbeque lunch for St Patrick Catholic School recently.  The 
school staff and students were very appreciative for the hot dogs, burgers, chips, beans, 
cookies, and it being the last day of school.  I wish to thank all of those that participated in 
purchasing the food, preparing and serving the lunch.  Also thanks for the cleanup.  
Approximately 220 were served.  
 

The fireworks stand meeting was attended by many other councils and our council will 
have a 40’ X 80’ tent at 1000 West “O” street and sell on July 3 and July 4.  You can bring 
friends and family to help with our major fund raiser program.  There will be signup sheets 
in the Church Narthex soon. 
 

Please continue to pray for all parishioners and Knights who are 
so charitable with their resources in the New Spiritual Home oak 
trim project.  Since you are reading this you participate in our 
fraternity.  
Help pray for all of those on the daily Knights of Columbus 
Nebraska prayer list. 
We hope everyone has an enjoyable and safe Memorial Day. 
  

God Bless you and your families. 
Steve Becker GK 
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JUNE 

BIRTHDAYS! 
 

06-02 Patrick Parker 

06-02 Steven Smith 

06-03    Patrick Voichahoske 

06-09 Gerald Frain 

06-13 Del Ridder 

06-15 Rodney Reffert 

06-16 Al Schrader III 

06-16 Jeff Stone 

06-20 Donald Buresh Sr 

06-24 David Gonser 

06-26 Elden Cech 

06-28 Stanley Lengel 

06-29 Clarence (Bud) Leif 
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FROM OUR INSURANCE AGENT 
 

Fathers Plan, Fathers Protect 
 

From the beginning, the Knights of Columbus has been a family-first organization. 
Father McGivney was striving to find Catholic men who could come together to protect and support the 
families in their communities who needed it most – including their own. 
Today, the mission remains the same. And, as we celebrate Fathers’ Day here in the United States, it’s a 
great time to evaluate how we’re doing.  
As we approach the beginning of 2016, the Knights of Columbus has more than $100 billion of life 
insurance in force, covering the lives of hundreds of thousands of our members and their families.  
Knights across North America continue to trust their Order to protect them and to see to it that their loved 
ones are well taken care of once they’re gone. 
And the numbers keep increasing. The year 2014 marked the 14th consecutive year of increased new 
business life insurance sales.  
More and more members are preparing to leave behind legacies of protection for their loved ones. 
But how are each of us doing on an individual level? How well protected are our families? Are we certain 
that the insurance that we have in place is enough to cover their needs? Is it enough to allow those left 
behind to remain in their homes, to attend college, to continue to live the lives their accustomed to? Would 
we even know how to begin calculating and projecting those needs? 
There are a lot of moving pieces and parts that go into calculating just how much your life is worth in 
dollars and cents. You’re worth far more to your family than simply a number on a page, of course, but you 
do provide for them. And, if you’re no longer able to, you want to make sure that their lives are not further 
devastated by your absence. 
These calculations and determinations are not ones that you need to make on your own. I can help you 
identify what you need to do in order to adequately protect your family.  
The Knights of Columbus provides members a comprehensive, complimentary needs analysis titled 
“Profiles & Forecaster,” a proven industry tool that helps you determine your needs.  
I will gladly perform this custom analysis for you and your family absolutely free. 
It’s a fraternal benefit that costs you nothing, but could tell you a lot. The Profiles & Forecaster analysis 
will help you identify surpluses and shortages, insurance and income replacement needs, final expenses, and 
more.  
How could you turn down a free comprehensive analysis from one of the “World’s Most Ethical 
Companies?” Why would you pass up on a complete review from North America’s most highly rated life 
insurer?* 
Helping your family to prepare for life without you is one of the most selfless actions you can make.  
So, this Fathers’ Day, as your family shows you how much they love you and how much you mean to them, 
show them how much they mean to you. Make an appointment with me for your custom analysis, and begin 
to build an insurance portfolio that will guarantee their protection after you’re gone.   
*As of 12/31/15, rated A++, superior for financial strength by A.M. Best. Designated a 2016 World’s Most 
Ethical Company by the Ethisphere Institue. 

John Soukup  
402-560-5014 
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Council Calendar for June 2016 

 

During	May,	the	Rosary	is	prayed	Mon-Fri	at	6:30	pm	in	St.	Patrick’s	Church	(except	First	Friday)	

May	30	Mon	 	 Memorial	Day	Calvary	Cemetery	Mass	10am	
June	1	Wednesday	 Council	Meeting	7pm			ELECTION	OF	OFFICERS	
June	5	Sunday	 	 Family	Picnic	4-8pm	at	Marian	Sisters	Grounds	
June	16	 	 	 Fireworks	Meeting	7pm	Parish	Hall	
June	19	 	 	 Father’s	Day	
	 	 	 	 I-80	Collar	Game	(Servers	get	tickets	at	Rectory)	
June	28	Tuesday	 	 Officer	Meeting	7pm	
July	1	-4	 Fireworks	Stand	Fundraiser,		Cleanup	is	the	

night	of	the	4th	and	tent	comes	down	on	the	5th	
July	23	 	 	 4th	Degree	Steak	Fry	at	KC	Hall	South	Street	
July	24	 	 	 Silver	Rose	Hour	of	Prayer	at	St.	Patrick	Church	
August	15	 	 	 1st	Anniversary	Church	Dedication	Consecration	
August	18	 	 	 1st	Anniversary	of	Msgr.	David	R	Hintz	Death	
August		 	 	 Awards	Banquet	&	Installation	of	Officers	
October	 	 	 Parish	Retreat	
	 	 	 	

Council Directors 
 
Family   Gary Taylor         402-465-0727 
Church   Jeff Blaser        402-466-2494 
Youth   Kevin Landwehr       402-875-1899 
Asso. Youth  Gerald Frain        402-466-5635 
Asso. Youth 2  Mike Hosek        402-742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder        402-476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III 402-467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh         402-499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek        402-464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson        402-464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas        402-464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber        402-310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Gary Taylor        402-465-0727 
 

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Steven Becker       402-466-6386 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger       402-466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Dave Wilson       402-464-6733 
Chancellor  Rod Middagh       402-474-7449 
Warden   Martin Wink       402-540-5438 
Recorder  Bob Kelty       402-202-1601       
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher        402-405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek       402-742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke       402-570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig       402-310-0888 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan       402-466-7115 
Trustee 1  Craig Arent       402-667-2448 
Trustee 2  Jim Petrzilka       402-467-4931 
Trustee 3  Gary Taylor       402-465-0727 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 402-467-3784 
 

Pray for Our Seminarians! 
Michael McHale and Deacon Jason Doher 
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Good of the Order Pray for our deceased Brother Knights! 
 

Matthew P. Kilcawley        Leonard J. (Sam) Venhaus 
James W. Sand        Clarence J. (Chuck) Wurdinger 
Ronald (Ron) F. Peppmuller       Benedict L. (Ben) Rerucha 
Lawrence R. Benes Sr.          Francis (Frank) V. Wiese 
Gerald Beuttner              William (Bill) J. Kipper 
Joseph (Joe) F. Jaworski       Arthur (Art) Foerster 
David M. McBride          Monsignor David R. Hintz 

Our Council would like to Honor: 
 

 

Knight of the Month:     Kevin Landwehr     
 

 Family of the Month:   Gregory and Kimberly  
            Philson  

 

Slate of Officers 2016-2018 
 

Grand Knight    Dave Wilson   
Deputy Grand Knight   Rod Middagh  
Chancellor    Bob Kelty  
Recorder     James Bunch  
Treasurer     Jeff Boettcher  
Warden     Martin Wink  
Advocate     Mike Hosek  
Outside Guard    Terry Ryan  
Inside Guard    Brad Flemmig  
Trustee 1     Jim Petrzilka  
Trustee 2     Gary Taylor  
Trustee 3     Steven Becker 
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Please send your dues made out to “Knights of Columbus” 
to our new Financial Secretary Al Schrader.  Thank you! 


